
 
 

Bulletin, Newsletter & Social Media Announcements 
 
 
Please use the following (or something similar) in your bulletins and newsletters in the weeks prior to 
Epworth’s Annual Work Day Offering. These are also great for social media posts!  
 
 
AUGUST 24TH, 2025 - EPWORTH IS OUR MINISTRY! Because of our support last year Epworth 
served 1,677 children and families through its statewide programs. On Sunday, September 14th, 2025, 
we will participate in the annual Work Day Offering to benefit the children who call Epworth home, as 
well as each child and family touched by Epworth’s ministries. Please be in prayerful consideration of 
what God is calling you to give to help Epworth make a difference in the lives of children and families 
every day. For more information about Epworth, visit online at www.epworthsc.org. 
 
AUGUST 31st, 2025 – HOW CAN WE HELP? Epworth provides care for children and families in our 
community who have experienced trauma through abuse, neglect, and loss. This care helps to break 
the destructive cycle and sets them on a better path.  On Sunday, September 14th, our congregation 
will support Epworth by collecting the Annual Epworth Work Day Offering. For more information, 
please visit Epworth online at www.epworthsc.org. 
 
SEPTEMBER 7TH, 2025 - DON’T FORGET THE EPWORTH WORK DAY OFFERING NEXT 
SUNDAY! Next Sunday is the annual Work Day offering for Epworth. This tradition dates back 
decades to when Methodists were challenged to “Give a Day’s Pay” to the children at Epworth. 
While the emphasis has shifted a bit over the years, it is still important that we come together to 
provide spiritual, educational, emotional, and physical support for the children at Epworth. As you 
consider what God is calling you to give to support our church’s ministry to children, remember 
Christ’s command to let the little children come to him. He embraces them, welcomes them, loves 
them, and teaches them. Epworth is answering this call to let the little children come. The Work Day 
offering is our opportunity to partner with Epworth to improve the lives of the children and families they 
serve. For more information about Epworth, visit online at www.epworthsc.org. 
 
SEPTEMBER 14TH, 2025 - TODAY WE SHOW OUR SUPPORT OF EPWORTH! Today our church 
will receive the Annual Epworth Work Day Offering to provide loving care, safety, and services for the 
children, youth and families served by Epworth through all of its programs. Please find information 
about Epworth and the Work Day Offering on the bulletin insert. This offering is our opportunity to 
support this vital ministry. Give generously by using the envelope provided for you in the bulletin or 
make a gift online at www.epworthsc.org/donate.  For more information about Epworth, visit them 
online at www.epworthsc.org where you can also choose to make a secure credit card donation or 
enroll for monthly contributions which help Epworth throughout the year.    
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